
 

 

 
Withdrawal Notice:  
Procedure Change Proposal: Market Procedure for Individual Reserve 
Capacity Requirements (PC_2008_13) 
 

 
 
Date issued:  27/10/2008 

 

The IMO has discovered a technical error in regard of the IRCR procedure sent out for public 

consultation on 16/10/2008. A new procedure has been developed which corrects this error. The 

IMO therefore formally withdraws PC_2008_13 and replaces the procedure change proposal with 

PC_2008_15. 

 

The amended new IRCR procedure can be accessed on the public webpage:  

http://www.imowa.com.au/10_5_1_ProcedureChangeSummary.htm 

 

 

 


